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BAE Systems plc
 

Holding(s) in Company (Correction)

On 21 October 2024, i t was  announced that FMR LLC had noti fied BAE Systems plc (the "Company") that i ts  holding in the
Company had decreased from 5.01% to 4.96%.

FMR LLC has  noti fied the Company that due to a  process ing error, the noti fication i t provided to the Company was incorrect
and that FMR LLC's  holding did not fa l l  below the 5% threshold. 

Accordingly the TR1 noti fication publ ished on 21 October 2024 should be disregarded and shareholders  should instead
refer to the TR1 noti fication publ ished on 29 July 2024 under RNS No. 2424Y.
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